
 

Photography Policy 

Ockbrook & Borrowash Cricket Club is keen to promote positive images of Young 
People playing Cricket and is not banning the use of photographic or video 
recording equipment.  

However the Club must protect the interests of our Young People (anyone under 
18) 

The Executive Committee has agreed that the following procedures must be 
followed:  

1. Photographs/images are not to be taken at matches or training without the 
prior permission of the parents/carers of the children. This permission is given 
or refused through the completion of the Application Form 

2. Only use images of children in appropriate kit (training or competition), to 
reduce the risk of inappropriate use, and to provide positive images of the 
children. 

3. Images must not be sexual or exploitative in nature nor open to obvious 
misinterpretation or misuse.  

4. Images must only be taken by authorised persons i.e. 
coaches/Parents/guardians/carers or authorised press.  

5. All images must be securely stored.  
6. If a Young Person(s) is named in a publication his/her photograph must not 

be used.  
7. If a photograph is used the Young Person(s) name must not be used.  
8. Team Manager/Captains will tell opposition when photographs cannot be 

taken. 

9. The children should be informed that if they have concerns they can report 
these to the coach or team manager.  

10. Concerns regarding inappropriate or intrusive photography should be reported 
to the Club Welfare Officer and recorded in the same manner as any other 
child protection concern. 
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